
CSX RAILROAD REHABILITATION PROJECT DETOUR INFORMATON 
County Road (CR) 809A/Northlake Boulevard and State Road (SR) 710/Beeline Highway Intersection 
In the City of West Palm Beach 
Palm Beach County, FL 

 
CR 809A/NORTHLAKE BOULEVARD AND SR 710/BEELINE HIGHWAY INTERSECTION TO CLOSE AUG. 1-10 

Beginning at 8 p.m. Friday, Aug. 1 the intersection of CR 809A/Northlake Boulevard and SR 710/Beeline Highway will be closed 
around-the-clock to Sunday, Aug. 10, for rail replacement and signalization activities. Daily updates will be provided.  
• Motorists traveling east on CR 809A/Northlake Boulevard will be detoured west on CR 809A/Northlake Boulevard, south onto 

Seminole Pratt Whitney Road, east onto SR 80/Southern Boulevard, and then north onto SR 809/Military Trail to                        
CR 809A/Northlake Boulevard. 

• Motorists traveling to CR 809A/Northlake Boulevard west of the SR 710/Beeline Highway intersection will be detoured south on 
SR 809/Military Trail, west onto SR 80/Southern Boulevard, north onto Seminole Pratt Whitney Road, and east to                       
CR 809A/Northlake Boulevard. 

• Motorists may also use Coconut Boulevard, Orange Boulevard, Royal Palm Beach Boulevard, 60th Street, US 441/SR 7, or       
SR 704/Okeechobee Boulevard as additional alternate routes. 

• Signage will be posted along the detour route to assist motorists.  

• Access for emergency and first responder vehicles will be maintained during this work.  

• Motorist are advised to use navigation apps on their smart phones to find and follow the best detour route to their destinations 
at the time of travel.  
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